CENTRE FOR DEVELOPMENT OF ADVANCED COMPUTING, NOIDA
September 19, 2024

NOTICE

It is to inform to all boys and girls students of formal and PG Diploma courses

that there are few seats vacate in boys and girls hostel.

Formal and PG Diploma courses students, whose resident in Delhi NCR can apply
for hostel on or before 23.09.2024. The students already applied for hostel have
to apply afresh. Application submitted on or after 19.09.2024 shall be considered

for allotment of hostel on first cum first serve basis,
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